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Subject: Approve alternative 1!
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Notice of Public Hearing to Consider Proposed Amendments to the
Prohibitions on Use of Certain Hydrofluorocarbons in Stationary
Refrigeration, Chillers, Aerosols-Propellants and Foam End-Uses

Please approve “Alternative 1” to limit commercial refrigerants — which warm
the climate thousands of times faster than CO2. Making intelligent choices now
is vital to the future of humanity. Please stand for our children’s rights to clean

air!

Nadia Lynn
McKinleyville, CA
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